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Dear Representatives and Senators, 
 
It's a very dark time for this county, and Rhode Island especially, when the hard-working, law-abiding 
citizens of this state need to take countless hours out of their workdays and busy lives to run to the 
State House and BEG their elected officials NOT to take their constitutional rights away.   I see the 
walls of total Tyranny being built around me brick by brick.  And if YOU vote in favor of these 
unconstitutional gun bans, YOU are helping to build those walls of Tyranny. 
 
Rhode Island has a healthcare problem. 
Rhode Island has an education problem. 
Rhode Island has a big bridge problem. 
Rhode Island has a homeless problem. 
Rhode Island has an unemployment problem. 
The list goes on. 
 
Rhode Island DOES NOT have a gun problem. 
 
Unconstitutional gun bans WILL NOT make Rhode Island safer.  These bans WILL NOT stop criminals 
from acquiring guns.   
 
If passed, these Unconstitutional bans will: 

 leave law abiding citizens unable to defend themselves against criminals 
 put numerous Rhode Island gun shops and related businesses out of business 
 take away the livelihood of numerous Rhode Islanders 
 take away a significant amount of sales tax revenue from the state 
 take away hunting, and numerous other firearm related sports  
 prove the state's elected officials don't care about the Constitution (RI or US) - only dirty politics 
 prove the state's elected officials can't be trusted 

You all swore an oath to uphold the Rhode Island and US Constitution when you took office.   
The 2nd Amendment shall not be infringed! 
 
Please, do the right thing and don't infringe on the 2nd Amendment.   
 
Whether you believe or not, you will have God Almighty to answer to in the end. 
 
Sincerely, 
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Beth Nunes 
Burrillville, Rhode Island 
RI Resident for 57 years 
 
 


